
Sent: 27 July 2021 19:46 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject:  

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

My name is xxx 

 

I have been made aware of the proposed Comedy Festival to be held in Roundwood Park this 

Bank Holiday August 27th-30th 2021. 

 

I have been made aware that there has been some objections to the comedy fest and i wanted 

to add my support for this event because I think the area would benefit from something like 

this and ultimately after so long in lock down who doesn't want to go out to laugh and enjoy 

themselves. 

 

I know the organisers and they have been delivering events in this area for many years so I 

look forward to attending. 

 

 It would be a shame to cancel this event as I know a lot of people are looking forward to it I 

know I am. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 

 


